
June 2, 2022 
 

 
2022-2023 SCHOOLS OF CHOICE PROGRAM 

 
Negaunee Public Schools is accepting Schools of Choice program applications from non-resident 
students for the 2022-2023 school year beginning June 6, 2022 through September 1, 2022. The 
Schools of Choice program application is available on our website, in all NPS school buildings, 
and at the Administrative Office at 101 S. Pioneer Ave, Negaunee. Per section 105/105c of the 
State School Aid Act, any student residing in Marquette and Alger counties, as well as all 
contiguous counties, may apply for enrollment. Schools of Choice program enrollment is 
unlimited in all programs in grades JK-4th at Lakeview Elementary, 5th-8th at Negaunee Middle 
School, and in 9th-12th at Negaunee High School, including Negaunee Public Schools online 
courses. Non-resident enrollment is subject to the verification of information provided on the 
application. Students must be enrolled no later than Thursday, September 1, 2022.  

Please direct questions to Superintendent Dan Skewis at (906) 475-4157. 
 


